Dear Jellybean:

So Happy you are back as both Gene and Missy missed you very much during your absence, however they did enjoy your daddy and he did a fine job. There is much controversy between them as to your age so hope you will set them straight and they hope to be able to come down to the studio to visit with you when the weather is nicer. They have not missed any of your programs since arriving in Alaska last August. Their favorite stories are "Peppy the Possum" and Flick the "ire Engine". Would you please include them in your program one day this week. I hope you do not have to make any substitutions on these as they will listening as usual and I would like for them to be surprised. Incidently, I wonder if you had noticed that the stories narated by Margret O'Brien do not sound as clear over the air as the other records. They seem to be very hard to understand. Thank you for a most enjoyable program.

Sincerely,

"Their Mommie"

Mrs. Mallame